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WM 18-0037 

References: Letter GC 15-0012 dated March 27, 2015, from D. L. Hendell, 
WCNOC, to USNRC 

Subject: Docket No. 50-482: Foreign Ownership, Control or Influence (FOCI) 
Information -- Updated Lists of Owners, Officers, Directors and 
Executive Personnel 

To Whom it May Concern: 

This letter transmits Wolf Creek Nuclear Operating Corporation's (WCNOC) and its owner 
companies' updated lists of Owners, Officers, Directors and Executive Personnel (OODEP) in 
respect of the NRC's Foreign Ownership, Control or Influence (FOCI) and Facility Security 
Clearance for WCNOC and Wolf Creek Generating Station (WCGS). 

Under Reference, WCNOC submitted to the NRC its updated OODEP lists for itself, its three 
owner companies and their two parent companies. Since its submission in March 2015, WCNOC 
periodically has submitted new updated OODEP information in accordance with 1 O CFR 95.17(a) 
(1) (the thirty-day notices of significant events or changes). Most recently, as you may recall, 
Westar Energy, Inc. (Westar) and Great Plains Energy Incorporated (GPE) completed a merger 
that resulted in an indirect license transfer for WCGS. The enclosures incorporate OODEP 
changes since our March 2015 submission for WCNOC and Kansas Electric Power Cooperative 
Inc. (KEPCo), and most recent post-merger OODEP lists affected by our ultimate parent company 
Evergy, Incorporated. 
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The enclosed OODEP lists contain personal confidential information. Therefore, WCNOC 
requests that the NRC treat the six enclosures herein as exempt from public disclosure under 10 
CFR 2.390 (a)(6) as "Personnel and medical files and similar files, the disclosure of which would 
constitute a clearly unwarranted invasion of personal privacy." 

This letter contains no commitments. If you have any questions concerning this matter, please 
contact me at (620) 364-4000, or Ms. Cindy Hafenstine at (620) 364-4204. 

ACH/djr 

Enclosures: I 
II 
Ill 
IV 
V 
VI 

Sincerely, 

Adam C. Heflin 

OODEP List for Wolf Creek Nuclear Operating Corporation 
OODEP List for Kansas Gas and Electric Company 
OODEP List for Westar Energy, Inc. 
OODEP List for Kansas City Power & Light Company 
OODEP List for Evergy, Inc. 
OODEP List for Kansas Electric Power Cooperative, Inc. 

cc: K. M. Kennedy (NRC), wo/e 
B. K. Singal (NRC), wo/e 
N. H. Taylor (NRC), wo/e 
Senior Resident Inspector (NRC), wo/e 
Information Security Branch (NRC), w/e 

------ ___j 




